
 

  
 

                                       
 
 
 
                                                                           
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

Launch of "Improving energy efficency by optimizing the technical and 
functional parameters of the lighting system at the Emergency Hospital 

''Prof. Dr. Agrippa Ionescu''(EESIIL)'' 
 
 

 On 29/06/2016 the financing contract for the project ''Improving energy efficiency by 
optimizing the technical and functional parameters of the lighting system at the Emergency 
Hospital ''Prof. Dr. Agrippa Ionescu'', financed by the European Economic Area 
Financial Mechanism in 2009-2014 (EEA Grants) within RO 05 ''Energy Efficiency'' 
Programme for which the Ministry of European Funds is Program Operator was signed. 
 
 The total budget of the project is 1,869,833 lei (out of which 1,589,359 lei EEA 
grant). The project implementation period is 29.06.2016 - 30.04.2017 and its promoter is 
the Military Unit 0929 Bucharest. 
 
 The main objective of the project is replacement of interior and exterior lighting 
systems at the Hospital's premises with some better and more efficient ones in terms of 
energy consumption including efficiency measures with the potential to reduce carbon 
emissions, using resources in a as efficiently as possible way. 
 
 
 
 

Further details may be obtained from:  
Communication and advertising resposible: Diana Caracaş 
Phone. 021.410.65.50 
Fax: 021.313.43.88  
e-mail: dianacaracas@dcti.ro  
www.eeagrants.org 
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